
               

            

             

           

            

                       

                    

  
 

  

18th December 2020 
 
LETTER FOR PARENTS OF STUDENTS IN YEARS 7-10  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The government has confirmed that for most year 7-10 students, face-to-face learning will not begin until 
Monday 11th January.  Remote learning will take place for these students in the week before this, 
beginning on Tuesday 5th January.  We will write to you with further information on how to access this 
remote learning in January. 
 
However, we can offer your child a place in school, but only if both of the following conditions are true: 
 

a) all adults in the house are classed as critical/key workers, and  
b) you cannot make other arrangements for your child that week. 

 
If both of these conditions apply to you, please complete this two-minute survey to request a place at 
school for your child between Tuesday 5th – Friday 8th January.  We will then contact you on Monday 4th 
January to let you know whether your request is accepted. 
 
All students will be expected to return to school on Monday 11th January at the usual time. 
 
I wish you all a peaceful and healthy holiday period. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
J Mellor 
Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-GtRbBNE08RLkx4ROWqeLepURUw1VTVBUzU1VUVMT1MxQU5DVERRSEdWTC4u

